



June 2020

Dear Parent or Carer

RE: Further Maths GCSE in Year 10

We had been planning to offer a further maths GCSE in Year 10 in addition to the usual option choices and your son or daughter had expressed an interest in this course. Unfortunately, in light of the current situation, we do not feel it would be beneficial to our students to be studying an additional qualification as they will need to time to focus on their core studies and their option choices.

There are a number of additional resources that your son or daughter can use if they would like to advance their mathematical studies in their own time and we will always offer any support we can to students who are completing any additional work. We will provide some resources through the year that can be used to further their studies, but in the meantime your son or daughter might want to use https://corbettmaths.com/more/further-maths/. This is one of the resources we use for the maths work on the online platform and has video clips, questions and answers on a range of the further maths topics.

If you have any further queries about the further maths GCSE please email me at chogben@driffieldschool.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Hogben

Director of Mathematics

CHogben.













